
St. THOMAS CHURCH 
 

CHURCH NOTICES 
 

XXX SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – 29 October 2017 
…...…………………………………….………………………………….                                                      

1. The month of October is dedicated to the Holy Rosary. From 29th to 31st 

October we will pray the Rosary in front of our Grotto at 6.30 p.m followed by 

the Holy Mass in the church. Kindly note: On Sunday we will begin the 

recitation of the Holy Rosary at 5.30 pm. Furthermore, we celebrate the feast 

of the Holy Rosary on 31st  October. On this auspicious day, the solemn 

celebration of the feast will begin at 6.30 p.m. with the recitation of the Holy 

Rosary and the Holy Mass. In accordance with the custom of the parish, those 

who would like to offer edible items are most welcome to bring and share them 

with the community after the mass. All are encouraged to participate in praying 

the Rosary to experience God’s blessings through the intercession of Mary, our 

Mother. 

 

2. We celebrate the all souls day on the 2nd of November. On this special day, we 

will have the masses in our church at 6.30 a.m, and 6.30 p.m. 

 

3. The World Mission Sunday envelopes and calendars are available at the parish 

office. You are requested to make an offering through the mission Sunday 

envelopes. Kindly collect the envelopes and submit them in the parish office 

with your contribution by next Sunday.  

 

4. The Parish Council Meeting will be held on next Sunday after the morning 

English Mass. 

 

5. Our parish is organising a pilgrimage to Sardhana on 3rd December 2017. It 

costs Rs. 250 for each person. The cost includes the bus fare, light snacks and 

tea. However, individuals will have to carry their own food. People who are 

interested to come for this pilgrimage are requested to give their names in the 

parish office.  

 

6. Coming Friday, Sectors-9&12 SCC units will animate the Eucharistic 

Adoration at 6.30 p.m. Facilities for sacramental confession will be made 

available. 

 

7. The Archdiocesan newsmagazines the Voice of Delhi and the Dilli Vani of this 

month are available. Kindly collect a copy for your family and friends. 
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